

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to draw your attention to an in - person careers event planned in conjunction with The University of Hull.

## Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> March 6pm – 7.30pm. Parents and Carers Information Evening with The University of Hull.

We are delighted to offer you the opportunity to attend this event which has been put together by one of our partners, The University of Hull. The event is designed to offer you some information applicable to students who have applied to any university and the further deadlines coming up for our year 13 students, as well as practical advice on how to support your young person in the transition to university.

There will be information about student finance, as well as top tips about budgeting and moving away from home, followed by an opportunity to ask questions to stall holders. Year 13 students will have received a tutorial which covers next steps to university and applying for student finance this term, so this event is designed to support parents and carers through the process.

In order to register to attend this event, please follow the link here:

## https://forms.office.com/e/fcx0mxAH5K

Please note, due to the large numbers likely to attend the event, you may need to park off site in parking located around the Pontefract area and we have some overflow parking available at Pontefract Collieries accessible via Beechnut Lane (near Tanshelf Train station).

Yours sincerely,

H. Landala

Helen Lonsdale

Careers Lead













